
What’s Happening On Sumdog? 

 

Recently we have been setting you Sumdog challenges for maths and 

grammar. From now on, we have decided to stop setting challenges but we 

are, instead, asking you to spend a set amount of time on Sumdog each week 
working on the maths and grammar skills that Sumdog chooses for you.  

 

For a short time, you might find that the questions being set are too easy or 

too hard for you. This is just Sumdog trying to work out exactly where your 

strengths and next steps are. Once Sumdog has gathered enough data about 

your progress, it will begin to set you specific skills to work on. Each time you 

master a new skill, it will give you another to work on, specifically tailored to 

your needs.  

 

If possible, we’d like you to try and spend 30 minutes on grammar tasks and 

45 minutes on maths tasks each week. You can spend longer if you wish. We 

will be able to track your progress as you go. There will still be a weekly 

spelling assessment to complete. 

 

Good luck and have fun! 

 

Mrs Graham and Mrs Paton  


